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Superior Court of Santa Clara County Celebrates Julia Alloggiamento’s 
Recognition with the California Judges Association’s Judicial Outreach Award 

 
SAN JOSÉ, California (September 9, 2024):  Superior Court of Santa Clara County is proud to 
announce that Hon. Julia Alloggiamento was honored with the prestigious California Judges 
Association’s Judicial Outreach Award at their annual meeting, with the award ceremony taking place on 
Friday, September 6. This distinguished award is presented only once every three years and recognizes 
exceptional outreach efforts by a judicial officer. 

Judge Alloggiamento’s dedication to bridging the gap between the judiciary and the community has 
made a significant impact, and her commitment to public service is a testament to her leadership and 
integrity. Her efforts have not only enhanced public understanding of the County of Santa Clara County’s 
judicial system but have also fostered stronger relationships within the community. 

“We are thrilled to see Judge Alloggiamento’s extraordinary outreach efforts recognized on such a grand 
scale,” said Presiding Judge Beth McGowen.  “Her commitment to serving the community with 
transparency and dedication truly embodies the spirit of the Superior Court of Santa Clara County.” 

The Judicial Outreach Award highlights Judge Alloggiamento’s innovative approach to community 
engagement, including educational initiatives, public speaking engagements, and collaborative programs 
that have made the legal system more accessible and understandable to the people it serves. 
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Figure 1- Chief Justice Patricia Guerrero with Hon. Julia Alloggiamento following the acceptance of her award. 


